
 
 
 
 
Date:  June 24, 2014 
 
To: Members of Cherry Hill Village Homeowners Association – Owners of 

Attached and Detached Condominium Homes 
 
From:  Herriman & Associates, Inc. 
  Management Agent for Cherry Hill Village II 
 
Re: Guidelines for Use of Grills, Outdoor Fireplaces and Manufactured Fire 

Pits and Recreational Fires 
 
Recently, we discovered barbeque grill smoke damage on an “over garage” patio wall of 
an attached condominium unit. 
 
The Association would like to remind all CHV owners of the guidelines for the use of 
grills, outdoor fireplaces and manufactured fire pits and recreational fires. The 
Association asks you to please abide by the enclosed guidelines from the Canton 
Township Department of Public Safety. 
 
Owners whose units are tenant-occupied are asked to provide this information to your 
tenant. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Jeff McDuff, Site Manager 
Cherry Hill Village  
Herriman & Associates, Inc. 
Management Agent for 
Cherry Hill Village  
734-495-0505 
jmcduff@herriman.net 
 
Enclosure 
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